



March 17, 1997

Tom Coleman, Inspector Solid Waste Division Arkansas Department of Pollution Control & Ecology P.O. Box 8913 CSN: 2-1/2/Permit No. 2/62-5/ Media: Air, Water, Solid, Hazardous Sort: Permit, Compliance

Little Rock, AR 72219-8913

Dear Mr. Coleman

This letter is written in response to your March 17, 1997, site visit and to inform you of site activities since that visit. Since your last site visit the Tontitown Landfill has made several site improvements.

We have painted the facility office, the mechanics shed, guard rails and sign posts. We have also erected informational facility signs and planted grass seed around the facility office. Grass seed was not placed on site 3 at this time due to wet weather, but will be vegetated as soon as climatic conditions allow.

Along with correcting the leachate seeps noted on your inspection, we reorganized our operating record to eliminated wasted time while reviewing or files.

There are additional site activities being conducted, but the above mentioned items are ones I believe you would be most interested in

If you have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to call me at (501)361-2069

Sincerely,

Ronald K. Hunt

Site Engineer/General Manager

cc: Central Files Heide Love, Inspector Supervisor SWD

Steve Parker, Director, Four County RSWMB

Hon. Charles A. Johnson, Washington County Judge

Dale Stevenor: Sunray